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Comments: Dear USDA Forest Service, ATTN: Steve Kozel

| am against Solitario Zinc doing Exploration in Spearfish Canyon. The Canyon is a National Historic Byway, and
it needs to be protected by our Government and kept pristine for our future generations.

And the water below the surface will become polluted. We do have a very deep well, and do not want our water
polluted!



